
  

Congratulations to our Blackpool Champions participating in the Boccia County  
Finals in Blackburn.  It was neck and neck at the end but we came in at 2nd place.  
The children were excellent ambassadors for our school and Mrs Heaney is  
extremely proud of them.    

 

Many thanks to the majority of parents who ensure their children arrive on time.   
Unfortunately we have concerns about late arrivals of pupils to school.  Lessons start at 
8.55am when the door will be closed.  Children can come into school from 8.45am.  
Please ensure your child is here promptly.  School may have to consider  

issuing penalty notices for persistent late arrivals. 
 

In addition to our four Devonshire values, Resilience, Respect, Aspiration and Excellence, we have 
chosen to have an extra value of Teamwork this half term.  Mr Simm says it is 
great to see the children working hard to support one another as a team.  
 

Nick Toyne   Headteacher 

Friday  26th January 2018 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE BOARD 

Tuesday 30th January  

AM and Full time Preschool visit to the Zoo  
 

Wednesday 31st January 

Year 2 visiting Stanley Park  

1C visit to Lytham Hall 
 

Friday 2nd February 

1S visit to Lytham Hall 
 

Wednesday 7th February 

Schools Alive—6.30pm at the Grand  

Theatre (Tickets on sale at the Box Office) 
 

Friday 9th February 

School closes at the usual time. 
 

Tuesday 20th February 

Year 6 Careers Fair 

School re-opens 

Our minimum weekly target for  

attendance is 95%. The average  

attendance this week is 97.1%.  The winning 

class this week is  3D — well done! 

    ATTENDANCE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

RG = 94.7% RW = 94.7% 

1C = 98% 1S = 97% 

2F = 98.3% 2R = 97.9% 

3D = 99.7% 3L = 97.7% 

4B = 97.4% 4MT  = 94.4% 

5D = 96.1%  

5H= 98.6% 5O = 95.1% 

6B =  97.9% 6W = 99.6% 

The Best That We Can Be 
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Alphabet zoo – good for older children, 

this is a game to help phonics and 

spelling skills, as well as developing  

vocabulary, as they have to know the names 

of lots of animals.  One person thinks of an  

animal e.g. “dog” and the next person has to 

think of another animal that starts with the 

last letter of the previous word.  So a game 

might go “ dog, guinea pig, gecko, otter, rab-

bit, tortoise, elephant, tiger, rat, toucan, 

newt”.  The game goes on until you get stuck.  

E-Safety Update 

Musical.ly is a social media platform 

for over 13’s  that allows users to  

express themselves through singing, dancing, 

lip synching and comedy in 15 second videos 

that can be shared with others in the  

Musical.ly community.  We have been  

advised that it now has a new feature which 

allows users to set up a chat group.  Please 

have the conversation with your child that, if 

they use this app, they must be safe on the 

internet.  Please also make yourself  aware of 

what your children are doing on-line. 

WOW!! Year 3 and 4  

Multisports Club had a 

go at Archery this 

week.   

Here are Year 4 having fun in their 

Fit2Go  

sessions.  

RG Star of Week Mason Arrowsmith RW Star of Week     Lexi Bryan 

1C Annabel Marsden–Swift  1S Maisy Shaw 

2F Sophie Plank 2R Scarlett-Louise Vale 

3D Shelby Jones 3L Clarissa Hewitt 

4B JJ Campbell 4MT Sahil Mahmood 

5D Charlie Williams 5H Coben Bailey 

5O Tyler Khala   

6B Sophie Price-Gardner 6W Ellby Wilson 


